
RE Vocabulary Progression 
 

 

RE Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Core  

Harvest 
 Festival 
Church 

Celebrate 
Special  
Jesus 
God  

Belong 
Family  

Welcome 
Friend 

 
 

Hannukah 
Dreidel 
Diwali  

Christmas  
 

Easter  
 

Buddhist 
Buddhism 

 

 Christian 
Jew 

Muslim 
Hindu 
Sikh 

Buddhist 
Humanist 

EYFS 

F2 
Which people are 
special and why? 

 
People 
Time 

Special 
Jesus 

Friend 
Caring 

F4 
Which times are special 

and why? 
 

Time 
Celebrate 
Christmas 

Diwali 
 
 
 

F1 
Which stories are 
special and why? 

 
Story 

Favourite 
Muslim 

God 

F6 
What is special about 

our world? 
 

World 
nature 

F3 
Which places are 
special and why? 

 
Place 

Mosque 
Holy 

building 

F5 
Where do we belong? 

 
 

Belong 
Religious 

Hindu 
Bother 
Sister 
love 

 



RE Vocabulary Progression 
 

 

Year 1 

1:1 Who is a Christian 
and what do they 

believe? B 
 
 
 

Bible 
Cross 

Crucifix 
Church 
Nativity 

Priest/Vicar/Minister                
Font  

Baptism 
Christening 

Belief 
Christian 

God 
Identity 
Creator  
Healing 

Listening 
Forgiveness 

Love 
Miracles 

Hero 
Jesus 

Son of God 
Storyteller 

Parable 
Hymns 

 

1:6 How and why do we 
celebrate special and 

sacred times? 
E 
 

Celebrate  
Special 
Nativity  

Christingle  
Advent  

Christmas 
Birth 

Stable 
Sacred 
Family 
Symbol 

 
 

1:4 What can we learn 
from sacred books? 

B 
 
 

Sacred 
Holy 

Quran 
Old Testament 

New Testament 
Bible 

 

1:6 How and why do we 
celebrate special and 

sacred times? 
E 

 
Easter 
Jesus  
Death  

Resurrection 
Holy Week 

Palm Sunday  
Maundy Thursday  

Good Friday 
Easter Sunday 

Feelings 
Emotions 

 

1:7 What does it mean 
to belong to a Faith 
Community? 

L 
 

Faith 
Community 
Christening 
Dedication 

Candle 
Light 

Symbol 
Ceremony 

Faith 
Font 

Baptism 
Aqiqah 
Muslim 

Allah 
Prophet  

Muhammad 
 
 

1:8 How should we care 
for others and the 

world, and why does it 
matter? 

L 
 

World 
Caring 

Samaritan 
Neighbour 

Rules 
Religious  

Non-religious 
Jesus 

Parable 
Bible 
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Year 2 

1:2 Who is a Muslim 
and what do they 
believe? B 
 
 
 

Muslim 
Belief 

Leader 
Prophet 

Muhammad 
Islam 

Infinite 
Allah 

Arabic 
The Qur’an 
Shahadah 

Prayer 
Charity 

Angel Gabriel 
Hajj 

Mecca 
leader 

 
 

1:3 Who is Jewish and 
what do they believe? B 

 
 
 

Jewish 
Believe 

Precious 
Mezzuzah  

Candelsticks 
Menorah 

Prayer Books 
Star of David 

Torah 
Rabbi 

The Shema 
Hannuka 

Hannukiah 
 
 

1:4 What can we learn 
from sacred books? 

B 
 
 

Jesus 
God 
Bible 
Torah 
Moses 

Commandments 
 
 
 

1:6 How and why do we 
celebrate special and 

sacred times? 
E 
 

Easter 
Jerusalem 

Temple 
Last supper 

Jesus  
Death  

Last Supper 
Betrayed 

Crucifixion 
Tomb 

Resurrection 
Holy Week 

Palm Sunday  
Maundy Thursday  

Good Friday 
Easter Sunday 

Feelings 
Emotions 
Timeline 

 

1:7 What does it mean 
to belong to a Faith 
Community? 

L 
 

Belong 
Faith 

Symbols 
Muslim 

God 
Islamic Calligraphy 

Arabic 
Pilgrimage 

Hajj 
Ka’aba 

Muhammad 
 

1:8 How should we care 
for others and the 

world, and why does it 
matter? 

L 
 

Christian 
Religion 

Care 
Unique 

Mother Teresa 
Dr Barnardo 

Rules 
Good Samaritan 

 



RE Vocabulary Progression 
 

 

Year 3 

L2:7 What does it mean 
to be a Christian in 

Britain today? L 
 

Home 
Christian 

Belief 
Church 
Prayer 

Holy Communion 
Jesus 
Faith 

 

L2:1 What do different 
people believe about 
God?  B 
 

Believe 
God 

Humanism 
Humanist 
Religious 

Non- Religious 
Creator 
Father  
Light 
Love 

L2:1 Why do different 
people believe about 

God?  B 
 

Muslim  
Allah 

Quran 
Five pillars 

Prophet Muhammed 
Atheist 
Hindus 

Humanity 

L2:5 Why are festivals 
important to religious 
communities? E 
Questions: 
-Types of festivals and 
why they happen? 
-Investigating religious 
festivals: Ramadan 
-Why do Jewish people 
celebrate Pesach every 
year? 
 

Ramadan 
Pesach 

Jewish People 

L2:5 Why are festivals 
important to religious 

communities?  E 
Questions: 
-What festivals do 
Hindus celebrate? 
-What can we learn 
from celebrations and 
festivals? 
 
 

Religious 
Community 

Hindus 
Celebration 

festival 
 

L2:7 What does it mean 
to be a Christian in 

Britain today?  L 
Questions: 
-How and Why do 
different Christians 
celebrate Holy 
Communion? 
-How do Christians 
make a difference in 
their local community   

 
 

Holy  
Communion 
Community 

Year 4 

L2:9 What can we learn 
from religions about 
deciding what is right 

and wrong? L 
 
 

Right 
Wrong 

The Golden Rule 
Christianity 
Humanism 

Judaism 
Commandments 

Torah 
Beatitude 

Temptation 

L2:8 What does it mean 
to be a Hindu in Britain 

today? L 
 
 
 

Hindus 
Puja 
Faith 
Diva 

Murti 
Aarti 

Symbolism 
Bhajans 
Deities 
Murtis 

L2:3 Why is Jesus 
inspiring to some 

people?  B 
 
 
 
 

Miracles 
Jesus 

Parable 
Values 

Symbols 
Holy week 

Good Friday 
Resurrection 

Temple 

L2:3 Why is Jesus 
inspiring to some 

people? B 
 
 
 
 

Prayer 
Worship 

 
 

L2:6 Why do some 
people think that life is 

a journey? What 
significant experiences 

mark this? 
E 
 

Rites of Passage 
Birth 
Adult 

Membership 
Marriage 
Baptism 

Confirmation 
 

L2:6 Why do some 
people think that life is 

a journey? What 
significant experiences 

mark this? 
E 
 

Faith 
Catholic 

Confession 
Bar/Bat Mitzvah 

Humanists 
Hindu 

Ceremony 
Guru 

Rebirth 
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Adam  
Eve 

Disobedience 
Jesus 

 
 
 

Mandir 
Diwali 
Sikh 

Hope 
Death 

Salvation 
Sin 

Forgiveness 
Prayer  

Worship 
 

 

 

Year 5 

U2:1 Why do some 
people believe God 

exists? B 
 

 
Thiest 
Athiest 

Agnostic 
Religious 

Non-
ReligiousDifference 
Biblical Metaphors 

Similies 
Existence 

  

U2:1 Why do some 
people believe God 

exists?   B 
 

Belief 
Non-Belief 
Creation 

Truth 
Fact 

Opinions 
Interpretation 

Similarities 
Scared Text 

Evidence 
Evolution 

Big Bang Theory 
Science 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

U2:4 If God is 
everywhere, why go to 
a place of worship?   E 

 
Worship 

Hindu – Mandir 
Jewish – Synagogue 

Torah 
Orthodox 
Reform 

Meditate 
Functions 
Anglican 
Baptist 

Font 
Lectern 
Pastor 
Priest 

Congregation 
Leader 

Holy Communion 

U2:4 If God is 
everywhere, why go to 
a place of worship?  E 

 
Worship 
Believer 
Embody 

‘Body of Christ’ 
Quaker 

Friendship 
Deity 

Sacrifice 
Pilgrimage 

U2:6 What does it 
mean to be a Muslim in 

Britain today?  L 
 

Journey 
Prayer 
Charity 
Support 
5 Pillars 

Reflection 
Shahadah 

Zakah 
Mosque 
Prophet 

Allah 
Significance 
Community 

U2:6 What does it 
mean to be a Muslim in 

Britain today? L 
 

Fasting 
Ramadam 
Pilgrimage 

Mecca 
Guidance 

Advice 
Discipline 
Eid-ul-Fitr 

Eid-ul-Adha 
Self-denial 

Quran 
Arabic 

Promises 
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Year 6 

U2:5 Is it better to 
express your religion in 
arts and architecture or 

in charity and 
generosity? 

E 
 

Special 
Sacred 

Mosque 
Islam 

Values 
Beliefs 

Thoughts 
Feelings 

Religious Architecture 
 

U2:5 Is it better to 
express your religion in 
arts and architecture or 

in charity and 
generosity? 

E 
 

Religious Art 
Jesus 

Worship 
Adore 

Christian Scripture 
Spiritual Power 

Salvation 
Love 

Creativity 

U2:7 What matters 
most to Christians and 

Humanists? 
L 
 

Code for Living 
Humanist 

Non-religious 
Naughty/Good 

Rules 
Principles 
Honesty 

Importance 

U2:7 What matters 
most to Christians and 

Humanists? 
L 
 

Code 
Dilemmas 
Fairness 
Justice 

Forgiveness 
Free Choice 

Love 
Impact 

U2:8 What difference 
does it make to believe 

in Ahimsa 
[harmlessness], Grace, 

and Ummah 
[community]? 

L 
 

Fasting 
Muslim 

Pilgrimage 
Advice 

Guidance 
Ummah 

 

U2:8 What difference 
does it make to believe 

in Ahimsa 
[harmlessness], Grace, 

and Ummah 
[community]? 

L 
 

Teachings 
Grace 

Forgiveness 
Meaning 

Generosity 
Emapthy 

Understanding 
Prayer 

Meditation 
Ahimsa 

 


